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This is trying to bypass the judicial branch, and is nothing but a gun grab. Didn’t our 

elected officials take an oath when they were sworn into office to uphold and defend 

the Constitution of the United States of American? How about enforcing the laws that 

are already on the books instead of creating new laws that infringe on my rights even 

more than they do? All this is going to do is divide our state more than it already is. 

No wonder half of the state wants to be part of Idaho. Because most of our elected 

officials are out of touch with reality, and use their office for personal gain.  


